

News from us



 $\overset{}{\bigstar}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

 \star

 \bigstar

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 \bigstar

 $\overset{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

Week ending 13th September 2019

 \bigstar

From Mrs Barber

Welcome back to another exciting school year. The children look fabulous in their uniforms, especially our new Reception children who are settling in very well to our routines. We have a range of nearly new uniform to give away next week. It will be in Year 3 / 4 or outside each evening at 3 pm please help yourself.

ECO Art Club

Recyclable items needed for our ECO Art Club. We would like to make throw away items into useful ones. Please drop in:

- Jars
- Tins—washed
- Carrier bags
- Old lilos



Year 2 News

What a super start to Year 2, the children have all worked so hard and are enjoying their new roles and responsibilities. We have been concentrating on the skills for learning and thinking about how to show we are great learners in the classroom. In Maths we have been focussing on partitioning two digit numbers and gaining a real understanding of number size and order. We have also been exploring our local area, planning exciting learning opportunities for our topic and settling into Year 2.

Stars of the week

 $\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star\star$

Year 3/4 — Freya

For an excellent role model to others by showing her commitment and organisation in her whole school job.

<u>Year 2 — Bessie</u>

For excellent effort to produce her best work in every lesson, asking questions when unsure and remembering previous learning.

Well done Bessie.

Reception/Year 1 — Sammy

For being an independent Year 1 and helping his peers.

Year 3 4 News

It has been an really interesting week and a half finding out what Upton Snodsbury used to be like during Victorian times. Did you know that it mostly used to be orchards? We found this information out by walking around the village looking for Victorian evidence, studying maps and looking at old and new photographs. We have also been reading Oliver Twist in English to see what else we could find out about the Victorian era. The children have lots of questions about the topic and hopefully this will continue and we will find out lots of information.





Website

Every 2 weeks our website is updated with photographs in their year group gallery. Letters are added when they are sent out and stars of the week are added every week.

Year R 1 News

It has been an exciting start to our school journey. We have had an incredible two weeks learning our class rules and routines followed by eating school dinners all by our self. Our children have made lots of new friends and are showing us they can work well with their learning partners on the carpet. Year R/1 are impressing us everyday with their listening skills as they are keen to show us their name and numbers. We have started our farm topic by reading the stories of 'on the farm' and the pig in the pond where we are creating farm crafts. Year 1 is learning about the body and have been labelling different body parts outside using chalk. We are looking forward to our school visit to the Forest of Arden next week.



Advanced Warning

Large funeral at St Kenelm's Church on Friday, 20th September. Parking may be heavy.

Letters Home (all on website)

Clubs
Spellings & Expectations
Yr R 1 2 Visit
Diary Dates
Curriculum Letters
Waste Free Lunch
Pin Numbers for Reception

Little Owls/Early Birds

If you require Early Birds or Little Owls please confirm with Mrs Tullett. Invoices and agreements will be sent out next week. All fees remain the same for this year.

8.00-8.30 am - £2.00

8.15-8.30 am - £1.00

3.00-4.00 pm - £4.00

3.00 - 5.45 pm - £9.00